
 
 
 

31 July 2023 
 

Sean Donnelly, Regional Planner 
Metro Development Services Section 

 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR PROJECT NO. 2019-003407-(2), CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT NO. 

RPPL2019006012 
 
 

Dear Mr. Donnelly, 
 

Conditional Use Permit No. RPPL2019006012 is scheduled for continued public hearing on 1 August 2023. 
After reviewing the 27 July Hearing Officer package for the item, I have the following question. Please be 
prepared to address this question at the hearing. I ask that you forward this memo to the applicant/owner and 
ensure this memo is posted on the public website for the item. It is possible that information presented at the 
hearing may prompt additional questions. 

 
1. The revised Fixture Plan for the market indicates Cabinets 33 through 35 are beer pallets containing one 

shelf each. How many rows of beer cases and/or six-packs are contained on each “shelf,” and how many 
cases and/or six-packs high are each row stacked? 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Gina Natoli, MURP, AICP 
Hearing Officer 


